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Parkcrest Update - October 3, 2021

Good morning Parkcrest families,

On Friday, Oct. 1 Dr. Bonnie Henry announced a mandate requiring all students, K -12, to wear masks at
school.  Dr. Rhonda Nixon (SD#73 Superintendent) sent out information regarding this new mandate on
Friday evening.  If you require more information,  please see the District website
https://www.sd73.bc.ca/en/community-parents-and-students/communicable-disease-prevention-plan.
aspx

Starting tomorrow, Monday, Oct. 4 all students will be required to wear masks.  Please ensure that you are
sending masks to school for your child(ren).  Posted below  is an updated plan for Parkcrest specifically as
well as the new Health check.

Thank you for your patience and support as we work through these challenging times together.

Sincerely,

Catherine Gorman, Joanne Leggett and Parkcrest staff.
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